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July 20, 2017

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals, 445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
1W-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch:

I am writing on behalf of Kenai Broadcasting, LLC to advise the Commission pursuant
to Section 73.1125 of the Commission's rules that the main studio and control point for
Station KKN I-FM, Sterling, Alaska, has been relocated to 35035 Ansel street Soldotna
Alaska 99669

If you have any questions concerning this notice, please call me.


